














It's Back! The Giro di Burnaby

Criterium Cycle Race

Hearts will be racing once again as The
Heights will be hosting the second Giro di
Burnaby on July 14. Chevron has climbed
on board to support this action-packed,
spectator-friendly bicycle road race that
will take place along Hastings and Albert
streets between Rosser and MacDonald.
People come from far and wide to watch
the Giro right here in our backyard. Find
yourself a spot along the route and marvel
at the speeds the cyclists attain as they go
for broke.

Complete details are available at
www.girodiburnaby.com.

Fourth Annual Movie in the Park
Mark your calendars for our wildly
popular, fourth annual outdoor
Movie in the Park event on Sun-
day, August 28. With construction
work getting underway soon on
the new Confederation Park oval
track surface, we may need to re-
locate to a nearby alternative field
so stay tuned for more info and
details in our next summer issue of
the Neighbourhood News.

Chevron’s Burnaby Refinery welcomes your
calls and feedback. If you have any comments
or concerns, please do not hesitate to call our
Community Contact Line: 604-257-4040.

This line is staffed on weekdays between 8
am and 4:30 pm. Your call will be directed
to the most appropriate person who can re-
spond quickly. In the event of an emergency,
or significant maintenance work underway
that may contribute to unusual operating
conditions, information and regular updates
for the public are made available.

If you are calling after hours or on a week-
end, your call will be forwarded to our
on-duty shift supervisors. If you would like
to report an odour or if you notice anything
that you think is unusual, please let us know.
Your calls are very important to us and we
will respond as quickly as possible.

For general information
about the refinery website, visit
www.chevron.ca/operations/refining.

For information about the Chevron/North
Burnaby Community Advisory Panel (CAP),
visit www.chevroncap.com.

Neighbourhood News is a quarterly
newsletter produced by Chevron’s
Burnaby Refinery for residents of the
Heights, Capitol Hill and surrounding
areas of North Burnaby.

We invite your comments, questions or
suggestions for future articles.

Please contact us at Neighbourhood
News, Chevron Canada Limited, Burnaby
Refinery, 355 North Willingdon Avenue,
Burnaby, BC, V5C 1X4.

Ray Lord, MANAGER, PUBLIC AND
GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS 604-257-4095
Joanne Jamieson, COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
REPRESENTATIVE, 604-257-5030

Fax: 604-257-4093
E-mail: cclrefineryinfo@chevron.com
www.chevron.ca






